
       MARION STREET SCHOOL  
     

December 6, 2024 
Dear Parents: 
 
We are looking forward to our Winter Concert.   You are cordially invited to attend the Marion 
Street Winter Concert on Thursday, December 12th at 7:00 p.m. in the Lynbrook High School 
gymnasium.   Our Grade 4 and 5 students and staff have been preparing for this performance 
and we appreciate your support of our music program.  You can further help us by reviewing 
these concert procedures with your child: 
 

• All Grade 4 and 5 students performing in the concert should enter through the MAIN 
Entrance on UNION Ave at 6:00 p.m.  Please do NOT drop your child off earlier than 
6:00 p.m.   
 

• Guests will need to enter at the rear of the building and use the gymnasium doors on 
CARPENTER Ave.  Gym doors will open at 6:30 pm for guests. 

 
• Students will take their belongings (coats, instruments, music folders, etc.) to the 

following assigned supervised locations: 
 

o Orchestra:      Orchestra Room 
o Chorus Students:     Cafeteria 
o Concert Band/Wind Ensemble:   Cafeteria 
 

• Concert Dress Attire is to be worn to both the daytime performance at Marion Street 
(WEDNESDAY, December 11th @ 9:30 a.m.) and the evening performance at the High 
School.  Dress attire includes: bright white collared long-sleeved button-down shirts 
tucked into pants, Marion Street Vest, black pants, dark socks and closed toe black 
shoes. Marion Street Vests will be collected at the end of the concert. 

 
• All students will return to the large gymnasium at the end of the concert to meet their 

parents.  Audience members should remain in the gymnasium and wait for their child at 
the end of the performance.  

 
 

On behalf of the students and staff, we look forward to a wonderful performance and to seeing 
you Thursday, December 12th at Lynbrook High School.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Sincerely, 
   
 
 
        Theresa M. Macchia 
        Principal 

 
 
 
 
 



 

        LYNBROOK UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT 
           DEPARTMENT OF FINE AND PERFORMING ARTS 

 

          Concert Dress Uniform Requirements   
                               Winter, Spring & Select Concerts [revised 2024] 

    

***Any concert clothing questions or concerns should be directed to your student’s music teacher*** 
 
 

The Lynbrook Union Free School District greatly values our exceptional performing arts programs.  Our 
musical student “teams” work tirelessly to present a professional concert experience, from the high-quality 

music to our own musical uniforms. 
 

HIGH SCHOOL & MIDDLE SCHOOLS 
Band, Orchestra, Chorus 

    Choice #1 
• Black pants/slacks  
• Bright white blouse with discreet neckline  
• Black dress shoes w/moderate heel or flats 

(no boots or sneakers please) and black socks/stockings 

    Choice #2 
• Black pants/slacks  
• Bright white collared long sleeved full button-down 

dress shirt - tucked into pants 
• Long solid black tie (no bold patterns/designs) 
• Black socks, black dress shoes (no boots or sneakers     

please), black belt 

Concert Choir  (LHS) 
Same as above except for the following : 

   Black blouse (long or short sleeved with discreet neckline) or Black long sleeve button down dress shirt w/tie (color tbd) 

ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS 
Band, Orchestra, Chorus 

 
Black pants/slacks 

Bright white collared blouse or long sleeved full button-down dress shirt – both tucked into pants. 
Entirely black shoe (including any visible sole/detail) w/low heel or flats (no boots or sneakers) and black 

socks/stockings 
School issued vest/tie (if supplied) 

       SELECT/SPECIAL ENSEMBLES 
Dress requirements to be determined by Ensemble Director 

 

The following are not be permitted on stage 

 t-shirts or tank tops 
 jeans 
 sleeveless or off the shoulder blouses; rolled up sleeves 
 white/sport socks or sport shoes 

 excessive hair ornaments or jewelry 
 sheer, lace, or mesh clothing 
 sneakers/boots/sandals/flip-flops etc. 
 

Please Note:                                                                                                                                                                                     
• Students not adhering to the dress requirements may not be permitted to perform. 
• Elementary students are to wear this concert dress for the daytime assembly concert. 
• These dress requirements do not include Junior Concerts. 
• Friends of Lynbrook Music provides recycled concert clothing available for your convenience.  Please 

inquire with your student’s music teacher. 
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